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Georgia-Pacific Corporation p.o. ncs 39
: Franklin,0 bio 4m3

Telephone (313) 746-9941a s

.

..

April 4, 1979

- ..

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
License Fee Management Branch
Silver Spring Office
Office of Administration
Washingion, D. C. 20555

Attention: Glenda Jackson -

Reference: Docket No. 030-12918
Control No. 01469

.

Gentlemen: - -

As requested in your letter dated March 21, we are enclosing
a check for Forty Dollars ($40.00). This is to cover the fee
required for amendment to our Byproduct Material License No. ,

3 b 17532-01. .

Sincerely,

GEORGIA-PACIFIC CORPORATION
.

Plant Manager

RGR/mh

'

Attachment

cc: Region III
United Sates Regulatory Conmission

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinoio 60137 -
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